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Ms. Jill Schultz—Stoger
601 Sunday lake Street
Wakefield, MI 49968

Subject: Former Connor Forest Industries, 131 West Thomas Street, Wausau,
Wiscounsin

Dear Ms. Schultz-Stoker:

The North Central District Case Closure Committee has completed its review of the
documentation for clean up of’ stain and varnish contamination at the Tormer
Connor Forest Industries, 131 West Thomas Street in Wausau, Wisconsin,.

Based on the information provided to the Department by Geraghty & Miller, Inc.,
the Department is not requiring that any further investigation and/or remediation
be undertaken at this time. However, if at some time in the future, information
is made available to the Department which indicates that additional investigation
and/or remediation is warranted, the Department will require that the appropriate
action be taken. '

You should note that this letter does not constitute Department "certification”
under s. 144.765(2)(a)3, Stats., as created by 1993 Wisconsin Act 453 (May 12,
1994) . Persons who meet the definition of "purchaser" in s. 144 .765(1L) (e¢) must
receive Department pre-approval prior to conducting a site investigation in orderxr
to be eligible for the liability exemption under s. 144,765, Stats.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 715/365-8990.

Sincerely,
NORTH CENTRAL DISTRICT
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Janet Kazda
Program Assistant
North Central District Case Closure Committee

cies ERP File
Eric Carman, Geraghty & Miller, Inc., 196 North Jefferson Street, Suite
400, Milwaukee, WL 53202
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